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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PLANS, SPECIFICATIONS, FORM OF CONTRACT AND 
ESTIMATE OF COST FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF ARLINGTON AVENUE FOR THE CITY OF VAN 
METER, IOWA  
                                                                                
At 7:00 P.M. on the 13th day of January, 2025, the City Council of the City of Van Meter, Iowa 
will, in said United Methodist Church, 100 Hazel Street, Van Meter, Iowa, hold a hearing and 
said Council proposes to adopt plans, specifications, form of contract and estimate of cost for 
the Arlington Avenue project. 
 
The description of the project is as follows: 
 
 ARLINGTON AVENUE 
 

Construct Arlington Avenue including all labor, materials and equipment necessary for 
approximately 2,034 SY of PCC pavement, 1,191 LF of curb and gutter, 6” wide, 918 LF of 
storm sewer, 15” to 36” diameter, intakes, surface restoration, seeding and miscellaneous 
associated work, including cleanup. The project is located on Arlington Avenue in the City of 
Van Meter, Iowa. 

 
At said hearing, the City Council will consider the proposed plans, specifications, form of 
contract and estimate of cost for the project, the same now being on file in the office of the City 
Clerk, reference to which is made for a more detailed and complete description of the proposed 
improvements, and at said time and place the said Council will also receive and consider any 
objections to said plans, specifications and form of contract or to the estimated cost of said 
improvements made by any interested party. 
 
This notice is given by order of the Council of the City of Van Meter, Iowa. 
 
 
  Joe Herman, Mayor  
 
ATTEST:  
Jessica Drake, City Clerk 


